
 
 

 
 

 
July 28, 2011 
 
For immediate release 
 

DHHR announces OHFLAC Director 
 

 Jolynn Marra has been appointed Director of the recently reorganized Office of 

Health Facility Licensure and Certification.  OHFLAC surveys health care facilities to 

ensure compliance with state licensure rules and federal certification regulations.   

OHFLAC is located in DHHR’s Office of Inspector General.   

A native of Harrison County in West Virginia, Marra began work with the DHHR 

in 1992.  Before accepting the OHFLAC position, Marra was the director of the 

Investigations and Fraud Management Unit and served in various managerial roles in 

her tenure with the DHHR.      

Marra earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Business Administration from 

West Virginia University and currently resides in Kanawha County.   
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For more information contact: 
Marsha A. Dadisman, Director 
Office of Communications  
Telephone:  (304) 558-7899 
Fax:  (304) 558-7075 
E-mail:  Marsha.A.Dadisman@wv.gov 


